
Message from Your ACHE New Hampshire Regent 

Spring 2023 

 

Dear ACHE of Northern New England Members, 

 

We are excited to announce that our Chapter has a new name! With the support of our membership we 

are now officially known as "ACHE of Northern New England." This change reflects our commitment to 

serving healthcare executives in the broader region, encompassing the states of Maine, New Hampshire, 

and Vermont. We believe that this expansion will foster greater collaboration and knowledge sharing 

among professionals in our industry. 

 

We would like to express our deepest gratitude to Chapter President Michael D. Peterson, FACHE, for 

leading the effort to change our name. His dedication and hard work have been instrumental in achieving 

this milestone. We would also like to extend our appreciation to ACHE President and CEO Deborah J. 

Bowen, FACHE, CAE, for authorizing the name change within the context of our chapter agreement with 

ACHE. Their support and guidance is a reminder of the strength of the partnership ACHE maintains with its 

Chapters throughout the country.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you who attended our recent in-person Face-to-Face 

educational event in Concord, NH on April 21, 2023. Your participation made the event a resounding 

success. We remain committed to providing cost-effective educational programs locally, ensuring that our 

members have access to valuable learning opportunities close to home. 

 

Looking ahead, we are excited to share that we will be announcing the dates for our marquee fall events 

very soon. One of the highlights will be our annual "Shaping the Future" conference, which will take place 

at the University of New Hampshire. This event has consistently offered valuable insights into emerging 

trends and strategies shaping the healthcare landscape. Additionally, we are planning another Face-to-

Face educational session prior to our annual meeting, providing an excellent opportunity for networking 

and professional development in a concise two day event. Find the list of upcoming events HERE. 

 

As we enter the summer season, we extend our warmest wishes to all of you. We hope that you find time 

to relax, rejuvenate, and spend quality moments with loved ones. We look forward to reconnecting with 

you in the coming months and continuing our mission of advancing healthcare leadership excellence in 

Northern New England. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Tate Curti, FACHE 

Regent for New Hampshire 

jtcurti@gmail.com  

https://nne.ache.org/events/
mailto:jtcurti@gmail.com

